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Update: Numerous tips were rapidly sent to KCSO following our release of a missing person, Rodney 
Griffin Jr. Griffin was spotted by several people in the Charleston area which led us to the Charleston 
Police Department for assistance. CPD confirmed they had recent interactions with Griffin, provided us 
with his location and acknowledged that he is safe. 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

MISSING PERSON 

Griffin Jr., Rodney Linell 
 
Male, black, 35 years old 
5’8”, 160 lbs. 
Black hair, brown eyes 

 
 
Deputy C.S. Sigmon with the Kanawha County Sheriff’s Office is seeking assistance 

locating the above missing person.  
 
Rodney Linell Griffin Jr. is an adult male resident of Kanawha County. His family last heard from him on 
October 31, 2024, during the evening hours. Rodney is believed to be in possession of his cell phone; 
however, he has been unreachable.  Rodney’s family says his disappearance is uncharacteristic of him 
and they are concerned about his well-being. Rodney was last seen wearing gray sweatpants and a 
white T-shirt. He has two prosthetic legs and both hands have been amputated. Rodney is not believed 
to be in any danger currently but does have some medical conditions.  
 
If you have any information, contact Deputy C.S. Sigmon (304-357-0169) or a detective with the 
Kanawha County Sheriff’s Office Criminal Investigative Section (304-357-0556). 
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